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We have been running with 3 preschool 
rooms and our toddler room since reopen-
ing. We are excited to announce a fourth 

room will be opening in the up coming 
weeks. Thank you for all that have trusted 

us to provide quality care for your chil-
dren. Especially during these trying times. 
Our staff has done a terrific job keeping 
materials and surfaces clean for the chil-

dren! With the uncertainty of public 
schools reopening, we will be offering a 

full day Kindergarten experience for 
those interested. Questions or comment 

please ask!!   

We welcome all our past families that 
have come back, thank you. As well as 
the new families, we appreciate you 
all. Don’t forget when private paying 
families spread the word and send a 
referral you will receive a free week 

based on that schedule. Ask the 
front for more details. Word of 
mouth is our best compliment! 

Please make sure your child’s be-
longings are labeled. Such as cloth-
ing, food containers, water bottles, 

blankets, etc.  

 

 

Apply sunscreen to your 
child in the mornings before com-
ing to school. Send in sunscreen to 
be applied in the afternoon. A per-

mission slip must be signed. 

THANK YOU 

Toddlers will be using new dai-
ly sheets in the coming week!  
Please take your time to read 

the important things they have 
to say about your child’s day!  



The children in all of our rooms have been 
enjoy lots of age appropriate activities!! 

Running obstacle courses outside, chasing 
bubbles. Finding slimy creatures on na-
ture walks while enjoying the outside 

fresh air!  We all have enjoyed being back 
with your children!! 


